
Section XI to Postpone All Interscholastic Athletics Until 2021, Will Operate with Three 

Seasons from January through June 

In conjunction with its Athletic Council, County Athletic Directors, Safety Committee and Suffolk 

County Executive Board, Section XI will be postponing all sports until January 4 due to the 

COVID-19 pandemic.    

Among the reasons for this decision are the potential for increased positive cases of COVID-19, 

the health and safety of our student-athletes, coaches, officials and staff members, a reduced 

number of spectators, a lack of locker room and facility use, increased costs in transportation 

and security for school districts and equity among all school districts.  

Section XI’s Athletic Council voted unanimously this week to postpone the fall season and 

condense all three seasons 


